

Gallions Mount School

Purrett Road, Plumstead, London, SE18 1JR Tel: 0208 854 2691 Fax: 0208 854 6925

> Headteacher: Mrs Sue Slack Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Siobhan Stanczyk

DISCOThursday 2nd November 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

Our Disco will take place on Thursday 2nd November. As usual it will be held in two sessions 3.30pm - 5.00pm for Reception and Infants, and 5.30pm - 7.00pm for Junior children. If your child is attending the Reception/Infant Disco you must bring a change of clothes for them at 3.15. You will be expected to help them change into their clothes in the Infant Hall.

Tickets will cost £3.00 per child and are limited to Gallions Mount children only. The cost of the ticket will include sweets, crisps and soft drinks throughout the evening. It will not be necessary for your child to bring money with them.

If your child would like to come to the Disco, please sign the form below to confirm that you or another responsible adult will collect your child at the end of the Disco. Please return the form, together with the correct money, (£3), in a sealed envelope, by Thursday 19^{th} October at the latest. You will need to mark the envelope with 'School Disco', your child's name and class.

ALL CHILDREN MUST BE COLLECTED AT THE END OF THE SESSION BY A RESPONSIBLE ADULT. PLEASE COLLECT YOUR CHILD ON TIME - 5.00PM FOR INFANT CHILDREN AND 7.00PM FOR JUNIOR CHILDREN.

AS YOUR CHILD IS BEING BROUGHT AND COLLECTED BY A RESPONSIBLE ADULT THERE IS NO NEED FOR THEM TO BRING A MOBILE PHONE. F.O.G. TAKES NO RESPONSIBILITY FOR ANY COATS OR PERSONAL BELONGINGS THAT MAY BE LOST DURING THE EVENING.

Gallions Mount Disco Thursday 2nd November 2017

Child's Name	Class
I would like my child to attend the School Disco and enclose £3.00.	
My child/ren will be collected by a responsible adult at the end of the Disco.	
Signed	ent/Carer